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Attendees 
Hamlet Committee 

Doug Hamlin 
Debbie Durr 
Jill Marshall 
Ed Frank 
 
 
 

Town 
Chris Legg (Committee Liaison)  
Janet Aaron  
Karen Barkdull 

EDR 
Jane Nicholson- Senior Project 
Manager 
Rose Keady- Planner 

 
 
Project Updates 
 

Branding + Project Identity 

The project team unveiled the proposed branding and asked Committee members for feedback. 
The consultants walked Committee members through the process, vision board, and questionnaire 
which inspired the proposed design. The proposed branding includes a logo, monogram, and font 
intended to capture the spirit of both hamlets. The Hamlet Committee selected the name and 
subtitle of the project to be, “The Northern Hamlet Master Plan: Bridging Our Future Together”. 

 
Discussion 
 
What are the challenges and opportunities facing our hamlets? 

Utilizing an interactive map, Committee members were tasked with using their experiences and 
knowledge of place to start to identify key assets, and potential hamlet boundaries. Some visual 
“ques” that provide a sense of arrival were mapped and noted: 

• Intersection of Willow Glen as the point south 
• Willow Glen (diner, bar) 
• Seneca Turnpike  

o At Willow Glen, corner of Jordan Street 
o Crossroads, 4-way stop 

• Mill Road at Old Seneca (southern entrance of the Charlie Major Nature Trail) 
• Coming from the north; Empire Cheese as visual que 
• Mottville from Auburn – dense housing; County line 
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Next Steps 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 28 from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. The meeting will 
continue the discussion of defining the boundary and identifying key assets. We will also be 
discussing possible dates for a site tour in April.  


